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Events coming 

up! 

November 
w/b Mon 16-20th Friendship 
Week (Anti-Bullying Wk. ac-
tivities) 
Wed 18 Friends Meeting8PM 
Thurs 26 Collective Worship 
led by four Y6 pupils 
Mon 30 Pupil Progress 
Meetings 
w/b Mon 30/11 to Tues 
15/12 CHILDREN CAN SEND 
CHRISTMAS CARDS  IN 
SCHOOL  (details in next 
week’s newsletter) 
December 
w/b Mon 7-Fri 11 RE week 
Last day of term Fri 18/12/20 
School re-opens Mon 4th  
January 2021 

Stars of the Week:        Class 1 YR Charlotte Y1 Lucy Class 2 Y1 Jim Y2 

Henry C Class 3 Zachary Y4 Stanley Class 4 Year 5 William Year 6 Daniel       

One-way system around the village - Keeping Families Safe 
A reminder that we encourage all parents to use a successful voluntary one-way 
system when driving in Wreningham in school times. This has been in place for sev-
eral years and involves approaching the school from the Travis Perkins end of Mill 
Lane, and exiting past the school.  Although this is not enforceable, we  
believe it eases congestion on the approaches to the school at peak times and 
helps us keep all the children safe.  

Remembrance Day 2020 

On Wednesday 11/11 the 

whole school stood on the 

playground (socially  

distanced!) for a 2 minute 

silence at 11AM. It was  

special to be able to honour 

this occasion together as a 

school. The children showed 

great respect during the two 

minutes and 

their teachers 

are very proud 

of them all.  
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You are invited to: ‘Messy Christmas in a Bag’ on 

zoom for all the  family - Make a Christingle, 

enjoy Christmas art and craft, and make some 

tree decorations.  

To book your place, receive your Messy Church 

art bag and get your unique Zoom code - please 

get in touch  by November 30th on 01953 788227 

or vicar.utvb@gmail.com 

Please not children must be accompanied by an 

adult. 

The Whole School Attendance this term is 97.39%  
In the current circumstances this is very good.  
Thank you for your support in keeping children at home 
when they, or their siblings, have mild symptoms; help-
ing to keep us all safe and the class bubbles open. 

    

Tickets cost £8.00 (to include straw 
base and basics – you’ll need greenery, 
secateurs and a knitting needle plus 
any decorations you particularly want) 
now available from 01953-788227 or 
vicar.utvb@gmail.com (Zoom joining 
code will be given on booking)  

FOWS DATES FOR YOUR  

DIARY 4-18th December  

-Wreningham/Toprow Christmas 

Trail - Letters to Santa-Post Box  

Arriving soon! More details on 

both events to follow shortly! 


